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There is no need to change the voting age requirements in Oregon.  Testing results 

show our youth are LESS prepared now  for life and making important decisions than 

in in the past.  Critical thinking skills are no longer stressed in our educational 

system.  Most do not have a foundation of understanding of how our government 

works.  It would be reckless to have the voting age lowered for Any election.  


